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30 March 2017
Dear Mr Ramsay
| am writing with an update in relation to Cardiff Airport.
The Welsh Government has agreed Cardiff International Airport Limited’s Business Plan for
2017/18. The Plan builds on the significant success achieved by the Airport over the last
year. It covers the next two years, with a five year financial forecast, and a twenty year
indicative financial plan.

A written statement has been issued, which you can access through the following link:

http://gov.wales/about/cabinet/cabinetstatements/2017/cia/?skip=1&lang=en

Yours sincerely

Simon Jones
Director Transport and ICT Infrastructure

Canolfan QED e QED Centre
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